
October 1, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

 
On October 29th students and staff at James Mowat Elementary took some time to honor those 
impacted by the Residential School System. Thank you to all our students who wore something orange 
to mark this day. Students also participated in a short ceremony at 9:30am as well as had some good 
discussion and activities to support their learning. 
 
Thank you to all parents who attended the Parent Council AGM on Monday. Our next meeting will be on 
October 25 at 6:00pm.  

 
 
This coming week is Read in Week. On Monday, Mr. Murphy will be reading a favourite book to the 
school. On Tuesday students will be sharing their own favourite book with each other and drawing a 
book cover for display. Wednesday we will be doing some buddy reading. Thursday is flashlight reading, 
so please pack a flashlight for your child to read with. Lastly, Friday is dress as your favourite book 
character day.  
 
Please remember that Wednesday is early dismissal. 
 
James Mowat Staff 
 
 


